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Coventry C|ty Council Information Governance Team

Postal Address:

Coventry City Council
PO Box 15

Council House
Coventry
CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk

E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk
Phone: 024 7697 5408

28 November 2023
Dear Sir/Madam

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)
Request ID: FOI563297230

Thank you for your request for information relating to Land data sets.

You have requested the following information:

The majority of our data sets are gathered through open data licences from a range of
sources such as the Environment Agency, HMLR, OS & Historic England. However, with
high interest from our customer base, there are several data sets that we believe are held
directly by you as a local planning authority, including:

- Contaminated Land Sites

We have not declared any sites as being contaminated.

« Building Use Class Data

We confirm that we do not hold this information and are advising you as per Regulation 12(4)(a).
We do not hold building use class data, however, to assist please see our Annual monitoring report
which is published on our website on the following link:
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/planning-policy/coventry-local-plan-2011-2031/6

» Settlement Boundaries

Unlike a large rural district, we do not have settlement boundaries per se e.g. boundaries of towns


http://www.coventry.gov.uk

and villages etc.
We understand these data sets should be available publicly and ideally in a geospatial format.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance
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